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Where Can You Find It?:  You can review your student account, check on your financial aid status or submit 
required documents, and schedule an appointment all at https://www.augsburg.edu/studentfinancial/  
  
Is Your Bill Paid?  Are You Sure?: Go to the Student Financial Services website and click on ‘Review Your 
Student Account’ to make sure your bill is paid, as finance charges may be accruing; also, be sure to review the 
online statement that is emailed to your Augsburg email address each month.   
 
How Do You Make Payments?:  Payments can be made online by going to 
http://www.augsburg.edu/studentfinancial/payments/ .  
PLUS Loan (Parent Loan for Undergraduate Students)  
and other private loans can still be applied for at 
https://www.augsburg.edu/studentfinancial/loans/undergraduate-day-2/    
Please note that all PLUS or private loan applications  
must be completed immediately; while we will do our best to  process each 
application ASAP, we cannot guarantee funding for the spring  
term at this late date. 
 
 
   

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Are You Missing Financial Aid 
Documents?  All financial aid 

applications for the current 

academic year should have been 

completed by Friday, April 12th. 

Failure to have met this deadline 

will likely result in a loss of financial 

aid.  However, please contact our 

office immediately if you have not 

yet completed your financial aid 

application and have missed this 

deadline.  You can see what 

documents are missing on our 

website by clicking on “Review Your 

Financial Aid”. 

 

How To Contact Our 

Office/Schedule An Appointment:   

Go to our website and click on 

‘Schedule An Appointment’ to meet 

with a Student Financial Services 

staff member; you may also email 

our office at 
studentfinances@augsburg.edu, or 

call us at (612) 330-1046. 

Will You Be Graduating After 

This Term?  The Commencement 

ceremony is May 10th; information 

can be found at 

https://www.augsburg.edu/comm

encement/ .  Tuition accounts must 

be paid-in-full to have your 

diploma and/or transcript 

released.   

 

Can Student Finances Speak To 
Someone Else On Your Behalf?:   

Not unless you give us permission 

to do so.  Log into Inside Augsburg 

/Records and Registration 

/Information Release/Add An 

Authorization/Save 

Authorization/ if you want to 

authorize us to speak to a third 

party or parent on your behalf. 

 

Registering For Summer/Fall 

Terms?:  Registration opened on 

March 27th. You would have 

received an email if you had holds 

that  prevent you from registering; 

log into Records & Registration to 

see what holds you have and how 

to resolve them.  Tuition accounts 

must be paid in full to register for 

either upcoming term, and for a 

diploma and/or transcript to be 

released.      
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Follow us on Facebook: 
Facebook.com/SFSAugsburg 
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